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ICI MUTUAL NEWSLETTER
May 17, 1989 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS NO. 32-89 MEMBERS - ONE PER COMPLEX NO.
15-89 ICI MUTUAL MEMBERS NO. 5-89 ICI MUTUAL BOARD OF DIRECTORS NO. 3-89 RE: ICI
MUTUAL NEWSLETTER __________________________________________________________ Enclosed
is the inaugural copy of the ICI Mutual News- letter, Of Mutual Interest. As the captive
insurance company for ICI members, ICI Mutual plans to publish this newsletter on a
quarterly basis as a service to members. This issue includes Risk Management Review, an
insert of loss control ideas. ICI members who are not insured with ICI Mutual will
subsequently receive the newsletter without the insert. Please send comments,
suggestions, and requests for additional copies to Of Mutual Interest, ICI Mutual Insurance
Company, 102 South Winooski Avenue, 3rd Floor, Burlington, Vermont 05402-0730. David
Silver President Enclosure
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